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Twenty-eight projects were presented last night at a gathering of Formentera's alliance of local
organisations in the Casal d'Entitats. The “Council of Entities,” as it is known in Catalan,
convened to discuss potential candidates for the league's so-called “participatory spending”. By
evening's end, some of the initial proposals had been fused, reducing the final tally of projects
on the list from 34 to 28.

  

Member groups have till April 12 to rank the proposals, which will then be whittled down to ten.

  

Next, explained CiF community involvement councillor Sònia Cardona, administration staff will
run numbers on the proposals so that groups can decide how to distribute the budgetary
spending.

  

In 2017 there is €325,000 available for distribution. Last year, the maiden year of the
participatory spending initiative, the fund had €250,000. That money was split between 2016's
two highest-ranked projects: one to eliminate architectural barriers to people with reduced
mobility and another to upgrade school playground installations and children's parks.
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